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| am writing to encourage the city to do what ever possible to preserve the Inglis
House. | am an emeritus faculty member and Dean at the University and in my career
made unique and effective use of this very special place. It is very shortsighted for the
University to not invest in this landmark and keep it available for use by the
community. If the University is going to forfeit its responsibility for stewardship of this
home | hope the city will try to compensate.

Thank you very much for considering this.

Daniel Atkins
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